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Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
We will be hosting Parent-Teacher Conferences on Tuesday, November 21, 2023. 
Appointments to meet with teachers will be available from 11:00 am - 2:20 pm and in the 

evening from 5:00 pm – 8:20 pm. 
 
You will be able to use the online Parent-Teacher Conference scheduling software 
called “pickAtime” to schedule appointments to meet with your child’s teachers. To 
help with this, I have included instructions for you to reference when making your 
schedules. I have also included a link to schedule appointments here. 
 
Additionally, the system will be accessible via a link on the Wallkill Senior High School 
webpage. The scheduler will open on Wednesday, November 8, 2023, at 7:00 pm. You 
will be able to make appointments through the online system until the start of Parent-
Teacher Conferences on November 21, 2023.  If you experience any difficulties with the 
system, please do not hesitate to contact our Guidance Office at 845-895-7154 between 
the hours of 7:30 am and 3:00 pm. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brian J. Masopust 
Principal 
Wallkill Senior High School 
90 Robinson Dr. 
Wallkill, NY 12589 
 

https://pickatime.com/client?ven=11613172&event=389554

